
The spirit of God has made me; 

the breath of  the Almighty gives me life. 

sanctity of human life month 2023

Job 33:4



Each January we join churches around the country to remember the Sanctity
of Human Life. We celebrate God as the author of life, we commemorate the
lives lost to abortion and we commit ourselves to protecting human life at every
stage.  Although Roe v. Wade was overturned, abortion, especially chemical
abortion, is still legal and thriving in our state.

At the Pregnancy Care Center, our purpose is to save and transform lives.  For
us, that means sharing the gospel to help women see the depth of God’s love
for them and their unborn children.  

Listening to the hearts of vulnerable pregnant women for over 37 years, we
understand the fear of an unplanned pregnancy. We offer ultrasound to
confirm the pregnancy, education to equip her in her decision and we pray for
her.   If she decides to parent, we come along side her, supporting her with
mentoring, prayer, education, food, clothing and furniture until the baby is a
year old and often longer. 

You and l have the responsibility to ensure that each of God's precious
children are protected and safe.  Please join us in praying for a culture of life in
this country, vote pro-life, and speak up for the most vulnerable when you have
the opportunity. 

For more information on the Pregnancy Care Center or to donate visit
www.PCCFriends.org.  To schedule a tour or to volunteer please call us at
978.373.5700. Thank you!



God is the author of life!
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